
OUR LADY & ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 10th March 2017 

 
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

 

L
 

Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are Reception, Year 

1, Year 2 and Year 4.  Please remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum 

and children MUST attend all swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to 

medical reasons, a letter from a medical practitioner must be provided prior to the 

swimming session.  Thank you. 

The PTA is a highly valued part of our school 

community.  The money they raise goes directly to 

our children and helps fund school sports kits, theatre 

trips, play equipment and many other wonderful 

things.  In order for the PTA to continue we 

desperately need Parent Volunteers to come along 

and help out.  We have set ourselves the huge task 

of raising funds for a 3G Pitch to enable our children 

to use the Top Yard area all year round.  We will not 

be able to do this without your help.  We need new 

ideas and we need people to volunteer their time to 

organize fundraisers.  If you can help, please contact 

the office.  Thank you. 

 

 

Please be aware that our holidays will be slightly 

different this Spring/Summer.  We will be taking only 

a one week holiday at Easter (closing Thursday 

13th April, returning Monday 24
th
 April) and we will 

have two weeks holiday in May (closing Friday 26
th
 

May, returning Monday 12
th
 June).  Thanks. 

 

The Cathedral and Pauline Books 

are looking to donate bibles to 

OLSA.  Would you be willing to 

help?  To donate a Bible, please 

contact the bookshop at the 

Cathedral.  Bibles cost either £10 

or £15.  The donors name will be 

placed at the front of each bible 

and the children will be encouraged 

to say a prayer for the donor each 

time they use it.  Please help if you 

can.  Thanks. 

 

Thank you for all your support 

at the recent second hand 

book sale.  We raised £114.59! 

 

Nursery and Reception will be visiting Hall 

Hill Farm on Wednesday 29
th
 March.  You 

will already have had details home if your 

child is attending the trip. 

Parents of Year 3 students will have 

received an invite to a Book Tasting 

session on Wednesday 15
th
 March at 

9am.  Please come along if you can. 

Parking will be available on the school 

yard. 

 

A plea from all staff, please can parents 

ensure that, if their child has shoelaces, 

they know how to tie them.  This would be 

a great help to us all. Thank you. 

 

Please come and join us on  

Tuesday 14
th

 March at 9am for coffee and biscuits and 

the opportunity to meet our ICT Curriculum team who will 

be talking to parents about e-safety. This is a great 

opportunity to gain knowledge in how you can support 

your children to keep safe online.  

Parking will be available on the school yard. 

 


